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This bill directs the Oregon Department of Energy to study only the "advantages" of 

nuclear energy and not the disadvantages. 

 

In 1980, Oregonians said no to nuclear energy without a plan for safely disposing of 

nuclear waste. There are still no safe ways to dispose of nuclear waste. 

 

This "study" would be a waste of taxpayers' money. 


